
In Red Room, we have been learning about the importance of 
brushing our teeth. Children need a good form of oral health 
from an early age to help avoid tooth decay. Tooth decay can 
occur when we eat too many sugary foods and don’t brush our 

teeth consistently. At nursery, we brush our teeth once a 
week to promote good oral health.  


